Dear Parents / Carers
 
As you may be aware, learning through play, and adult observation of that play, is the principle form of assessment in the Nursery classroom.  We will now be using the Tapestry platform to record our observations of your child.  We are very pleased to be using Tapestry as it is a secure online platform that allows you to access and see your child’s learning record.
 However, as our activities are child led and play focussed it inevitably means that the photographs taken as evidence of learning may include more than one child.  Images of your child may appear in the records of another child and, likewise, images of another child may appear in your child’s record as they play and learn alongside one another.  We ask in these instances you adhere to the school’s guidance on parental use of school photographs and do not copy and publish any images obtained from your child’s Tapestry record on social media or elsewhere.  Any breeches of the use of images obtained from the Tapestry record will need to be examined and may jeopardise our use of the platform with parents.
If your child attended Barleyhurst Park pre-school we were able to transfer over their Tapestry file. You should be able to use the same password and login as before. If you can’t please make me aware of this. If your child did not attend Barleyhurst Park pre-school you should have received an email from Tapestry to set up your account. Please check your email for trash. Please make me aware if you haven’t received the email.
Thank you for your support, 
Mrs Wolfe 
Early years manager 



